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FoundationFocus

Saw You in Amsterdam;  

See You in Seoul
European Aviation Safety Seminar

On March 12–14, 225 people hap-
pened to find themselves in the 
same meeting hall at the Grand 

Hotel Krasnapolsky in Amsterdam. 
Actually, it was no coincidence. The 
delegates made their way to Amster-
dam from their home bases in 39 
countries to attend the 19th annual 
European Aviation Safety Seminar 
(EASS), whose theme was “Staying 
Safe in Times of Change” (see report, 
page 17).

Heart and Seoul
As a Flight Safety Foundation member, 
one of your benefits is a US$200 dis-
count on all FSF seminar registrations.  
Take advantage of the savings and join 
us for the 60th annual International 
Air Safety Seminar in Seoul, Korea, 
October 1–4, 2007.  Hosted by Korean 
Airlines, the seminar will feature topics 
such as crew resource management 
(CRM) issues, risk management in 
maintenance, future air traffic  

management systems, regional safety 
efforts and many others.

If you would like to learn more 
about supporting aviation safety by 
becoming a member of Flight Safety 
Foundation, please contact Ann Hill, 
director, membership and develop-
ment, at hill@flightsafety.org or 
+1.703.739.6700, ext. 105.

Global Aviation Information Network 
(GAIN)

The Global Aviation Information Net-
work (GAIN) originally was proposed 
by the U.S. Federal Aviation Admin-
istration (FAA) to learn about the 
potential individual links in an accident 
chain by bringing together diverse 
groups to collect and share information. 
With FAA support for GAIN ending in 
2007, Flight Safety Foundation decided 
to continue to furnish the wide range 
of fine products developed by GAIN, 
which are available for download at 
no charge in PDF format at <www.
flightsafety.org/gain_home.html>.

Member News
Patricia Andrews, manager of avia-
tion services at ExxonMobil Corp., was 
elected the new chairwoman of the 
Flight Safety Foundation Corporate 
Advisory Committee (CAC).

Flight Safety Foundation Governor 
Emeritus Gloria Heath was inducted 
into the National Lacrosse Hall of 
Fame.  Also a member of the Women’s 
Aviation International Hall of Fame, 
Heath was a founding member of Flight 
Safety Foundation.

CAE SimuFlite celebrated 60 years 
of business in the field of fight simula-
tion and training this past March.

Flight Safety Foundation–Taiwan 
recently appointed a new chairman, 
Te-Ho Wang. ●

— Ann Hill, director,  
membership and development,  

Flight Safety Foundation


